
 

13th September, 2019 

 
 
 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited         BSE Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5TH Floor,       Corporate Relationship Department  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,          1st Floor, New Trading Ring,  
Bandra Kurla Complex,               PJ Towers, Dalal Street,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051             Fort, Mumbai - 400 001  
Fax: 022-26598237/38            Fax: 022-22723121/1278  

 
 

Company Code: PVR / 532689 
 

Sub: Compliance under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir, 
 
This is with the reference to the media report, “PVR, NY Cinemas probed for not 
passing on GST perks” on www.dnaindia.com on September 12, 2019. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform the exchange that the Company has received a notice 
on 31st August 2019 from Directorate General of Anti-Profiteering for initiation of the 
investigation under Rule 129 of the CGST tax Rules, 2017, in respect of its cinemas 
located in State of Telangana, seeking certain information/ clarifications. 
 
In this regard, the Company has already filed its response and provided relevant 
information/ documents as sought by the authorities. 
 
This is for your information and to all concerned.  
 
Thanking You.  

 

For PVR Limited 

       
Pankaj Dhawan         
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer 

http://www.dnaindia.com/

